Debra Thomeson

From: Donna Marsh <dwmarsh430@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, October 3, 2022 6:55 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: possible correction

Dear Assembly and Mayor Jensen:

| would be at this meeting, but the noon time conflicts with my work schedule.

However, if memory serves me correctly, the aquatic center is not 20 years old, as noted in one of the items
listed on the repair list for repainting, etc. but instead, closer to 15 years old. It seems that it was fall of 2007,

that the new pool opened. | bring this up as it's important to be as accurate as possible, when possible.

Thanks for your time.
Donna Marsh



